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Next weekend is most exciting for our club.  Feile na nGael takes place all over Cork and our club are hosting Carndonagh from Donegal.  The other teams in our group are Ballygarvan and Ballycran (Derry).  Kilbree will play Ballygarvan and Ballycran in Ballygarvan on Friday evening, starting at 5.30pm.  They will then play their host club (Carndonagh) in Rossmore on Saturday morning at 10am.  Depending on results from these games, quarter finals will be played later on Saturday in Fermoy.  Semi-finals and finals will be played in Kilworth on Sunday.  Both Kilbree and Carndonagh are going to the Cork V Waterford match, in Pairc Ui Chaoimh on Saturday evening.  A member of the Kilbree U14 team - Sam Bailey is playing at half-time during this match.  This weekend promises to be action-packed, there will be plenty of hurling action, new friends made and it will be a weekend that these boys will never forget.  Best of luck to all players and mentors.  Please support this wonderful group of boys on their journey.
Feile panel:  Peter O’Sullivan, Mark Collins, Olan Murphy, Daniel McCarthy, Sam Bailey, Conor O’Sullivan, Micheal Keohane, Cillian Twohig, Ben Barry, Oisin Harrington, Darragh Clancy, Jason Murray, Joe Barry, Ronan Hayes, Shane Keohane, Rory McCarthy, Culann Finn, Tim Bailey, Ruairi O’Sullivan and Colm Hayes.
Congratulations to Kilbree’s Caoimhe Murphy who captained the Cork U15 camogie team on Monday last.  The Cork team comprehensively beat Limerick in LIT.
The U12 camogie girls travelled to Banteer on Saturday to play the local team.  They were unlucky to lose out on the day to a stronger side but can take much heart from the way that their skills have developed over the last few weeks.
The U8 camogie girls took part in a fun blitz in Barryroe on Saturday morning.  They played brilliantly against Ballinascarthy, Newcestown and Barryroe.  Well done to everyone involved.
The U10 footballers continued their season with a game against St Oliver Plunketts in Ahiohill.  This team are going from strength to strength with every game that they play.
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 32, 33 and 37.  The lucky dip winners were John Collins, Noel O’Donovan and Dave Daly.  Next week’s lotto jackpot will be €2,900.


